NATIONAL RADIO ASTRONOMY OBSERVATORY CHARLOTTESVILLE, VIRGINIA

Fax No. 804-296-0385

FACSIMILE TRANSMISSION

TO:

MR. GROTE REBER

FROM:

Phyllis Jackson, Director's Office

DATE:

April 12, 1995

FAX NO:

61-002-595722

Dear Mr. Reber:

YOU should purchase the Airpass (or whatever it is called) in Hobart for the domestic portion of your travel - it cannot be purchased by us in the U.S. The Airpass is considerably less expensive than purchasing tickets here for your proposed itinerary. You can also arrange the domestic travel as you wish so long as you leave Los Angeles on June 23, the date of departure on the international ticket we have puchased for you.

If you have other questions, please let me know.

Regards,

Phyllis Jackson

Phyllis Jackson